Subscribe

Past Issues

View this email in your browser



Dear Neighbors,

Thank you to everyone who participated in our recent Coyote Management Committee survey. Many of us are eager for a clear plan as coyote incidents continue to be reported daily. We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to be as comprehensive and efficient as possible.

We've compiled the survey results into the deck linked below, which also includes important background information and potential next steps for our community to consider. Please take some time to review it in advance. Please click the underlined, linked resources for additional details.

Subscribe

Past Issues

findings and work together on a plan that reflects our community's priorities.

Zoom Link for Thursday 8/21 at 7:30pm:

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88267325820? pwd=IKTxgfXE085bu6xFfq60nPMnaSvj3r.1

Meeting ID: 882 6732 5820

Passcode: 388354

One tap mobile 408-638-0968

Coyote Update Deck:

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1a2XGxq6OetfXSiVXHx Dm7eBaEkaaxk6QeCrkVBNjKHs/edit?usp=sharing

Your input is vital in shaping a safe and effective approach for our neighborhood. We hope to see you there!

Alexshea Conn, Committee Chair BHE HOA **Subscribe**

Past Issues

in Hills Estates Homeowners Association*.

All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:
Baldwin Hills Estates HOA
P.O. Box 561403
Los Angeles, CA 90056

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe</u>